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From: Frank Pallotta <isla2010@rogers.com> tem: ° —

Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 1:03 PM
To: Abrams, Jeffrey
Cc: Rosati, Gino; Ferri, Mario; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Di Biase,

Michael
Subject: Weston Downs

City Clerk and Members of Council:

| am in receipt of the Traffic Study prepared by Hatch Corporation. | am in favour of a
"NO CHANGE POLICY" as it deals with traffic flow in Weston Downs. This option was
not listed as one of the options and | am certain that had it been listed as an option it
would have received 75% approval.

I want to bring to your attention that WDRP represents only about 20% of the residents
of Weston Downs. There is only one solution to the traffic problem in Weston Downs
and that is to widen both Weston road and Rutherford Road. As identified by the Hatch
Study, 60-70% of the total trips in the affected area are from residents within the
community. The City should work with the Region to advance the time table for the
widening of both Weston Road and Rutherford Road in order to resolve the traffic
problems in and around Weston Downs. THIS IS THE ONLY SOLUTION.

| would request that City & Regional Council approve the findings and not impose
turning restrictions in an around Weston Downs. Any turning restrictions would affect
not only Weston Downs but also all the communities to the north, west and south of
Weston Downs.

Respectfully

Frank & Gina Pallotta

1 Deer Run Court

(905) 850-1992



